## **Member Newsletter**

Is this email not displaying correctly? <u>View it in your browser</u>.

Friday, January 21st, 2022





## Welcome

Luc Bissonnette

Executive Chef

The Harvest Golf Club

Formally trained at the famous Courdon Bleu Culinary School in Paris. Following graduation, Luc worked at the renowned Michelin Star Restaurant, Prince De Galles. After moving to the Okanagan he joined Bouchon's Bistro in 2005 where he served as the Executive Chef for 14 years. Having worked in the Okanagan area for the past 18 years has allowed Luc to gain valuable knowledge about our local market. His past experiences make him the ideal candidate to lead our culinary program into the future.







Golf Shop Winter
Hours

Monday to Friday 9 am - 5 pm

Saturday & Sunday
Closed

Please join me in welcoming Mr. Luc Bissonnette to THGC Family. We look forward to a long and mutually beneficial working relationship for many years to come. Luc will officially join our team on Monday, January 31st.

Respectfully, Gilles Dufort Executive Professional/General Manager The Harvest Golf Club LLP.

## 2022 Membership Renewal

After completion of our Early Membership Renewal Campaign. 77% of our overall membership re-committed for the 2022 Season. We would like to express our utmost appreciation for your continued loyalty and dedicated support to THGC.

For members who've elected to wait to renew their membership. Please be reminded that the deadline is Tuesday, February 1st. Beyond that date, THGC may not be able to guarantee your membership position.

Note that our Professional Staff is available to assist you in facilitating your renewal from Monday to Friday, 9 to 5. Membership can either be renewed in person or via the phone if more convenient.

We look forward to be seeing you on opening day of Friday, March 18th, if not sooner.

The Harvest Team